From: O"Connor, Kevin

To: <u>Doug Boccignone</u>; <u>brflynn@flynnrci.com</u>; <u>Mike Keller</u>

Cc: Mitchell, Lori

Subject: Interconnection Application

Hello Barry, Doug and Mike.

Google asked that we cancel this Wednesday's Energy Working Group meeting to allow our teams some additional time to work on the topics we've been discussing. I'd like to keep the hour available for us to further discuss our strategy related to the interconnection application and the components of a future agreement.

I will send you a separate meeting invitation for tomorrow from 3-4. Please let me know if that still works.

Kevin O'Connor Energy Resilience Coordinator City of San Jose Community Energy Department

Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov

Ph: (408) 535-8538